
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

EIGHTEENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C) 
Sunday 4th August 2013   

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 3rd Aug. 6.00 p.m. (Cynthia & Keith Rosevear - 50th 
Wedding Anniversary) 

Sunday 4th Aug. 8.30 a.m.  

  10.30 a.m.  

Wednesday 7th Aug. 10.30 a.m.  

Thursday 8th Aug. 12.05 p.m. St. Dominic 

Friday 9th Aug. 10.30 a.m. Requiem Mass - John Reed RIP 

Saturday 10th Aug. 6.00 p.m.  

Sunday 11th Aug. 8.30 a.m.  

  10.30 a.m. (Mary Coyte RIP - Month Mind) 
    

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 

ROSARY  
Friday 10.00 a.m.  

EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until Noon. 

Tuesday 6th Aug. 7.00 p.m. The Transfiguration of the Lord 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m.  
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat 3rd Aug - Cynthia & Keith Rosevear, 50th Wedding Anniversary. 
Sun 11th Aug, 10.30am - Mary Coyte RIP (Month Mind Mass). 

REQUIESCAT IN PACE 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of John Reed who died on Monday 
and whose Requiem Mass will he held on Friday 9th August at 10.30am. 

KEEP FIT GROUP 
Meeting in the Narthex this Monday 5th August at 11.00pm. All are most 
welcome. If you wish to know more about the group please contact Pat 
Whitehouse on: 01726 814415. 

JUSTICE AND PEACE GROUP 
Meeting this Wednesday 7th August at 6.00pm in St. Monica’s Room. 

ST. AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO - Feast Day, Wednesday 28th August 
Once again there is opportunity for us to celebrate the life, inspiration and 
continuing protection of the Patron Saint of our church family here at St. 
Augustine’s, with Mass at 6.00pm on Wednesday 28th August, followed 
by a Parish BBQ organised by the servers. As happened last year, the 
church will be open during the day, from 10.30am until the celebration of 
Mass, for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and quiet prayer. If you are 
able to spare some time during the day to welcome people, oversee the 
church and offer coffee and tea to those who wish it, please sign your 
name for one or more half-an-hour slots on the list on the notice board in 
the Porch. If you are hoping to come to the BBQ, please will you put your 
name on the second Feast Day list in the Porch as this will help the 
servers to plan the catering for this Parish celebration. Thank you. 

RCIA 
The RCIA Catechists team will shortly begin to plan for this Autumn’s 
RCIA course. If you are interested in becoming a member of the Catholic 
Church or would just like to find out more about the Catholic faith, please 
have a word with Fr. Peter, Deacon John or Paul Hyland, or contact Sarah 
at the Parish Office on 73838. The RCIA Group normally meets on a 
Wednesday evening but this is open to change to suit the needs of the 
group. It offers an  informal look at Catholic beliefs and aims to give 
inquirers understanding, without pressure to 
make a decision. It would be helpful to the 
RCIA leaders to have an idea of numbers 
interested in joining the group by the first 
weekend in September. Thank you.  



COLLECTION ENVELOPES 
Tom Regan will be at all masses this weekend, 3rd/4th August and also 
next weekend 10th/11th August, to distribute the boxes of envelopes for 
the coming year. If you do not already do so, and would like to consider 
using envelopes for your weekly contributions, please have a word with 
Tom after Mass. If you would like to contribute by way of standing order 
or to gift aid your giving, Tom will be very happy to discuss and guide 
you on how to put this into place. 

YEAR OF FAITH 
The final part of the ‘Doorway to Faith’ booklet, price £2.50, is now 
available in the Narthex. The booklet offers a ‘Journey of Prayer through 
the Catechism of the Catholic Church’. If you wish a copy please place 
your purchase money in the wall safe in the Porch.  Thank you. 

THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is a Holy Day of Obligation 
and will be celebrated on Thursday 15th August with Masses at 10.30am 
and 7.00pm. Please note that there will be no mass at the usual time of 
12.05pm on that day. 

CAR PARK MAINTENANCE 
A warning to parishioners that the drainage grids in front of the church, 
next to the disabled bays, are being replaced. This necessary work will 
begin on Monday 12th August and should be completed on Friday 16th 
August, in readiness for the weekend Masses. We hope that this will 
cause as little inconvenience to parishioners as possible, but apologise for 
any difficulty you may experience during that week. 

BUCKFAST ABBEY ANNUAL THEATRE PRODUCTION 
To mark the 50th Anniversary of the death of C.S. Lewis Buckfast Abbey 
presents Unleashed Theatre Company in William Nicholson's Award 
winning play ‘Shadowlands’. This is the heart-rending true story of the 
unlikely romance that blossomed between Lewis and the American poet 
Joy Davidman. In a change from previous large scale outdoor 
productions, this will be a more intimate performance in  the Schiller 
Hall, Buckfast Abbey which is part of St Cuthberts. Monday 26th to 
Saturday 31st August, each night at 7.45pm. Tickets are available from 
Buckfast Abbey shops or by calling 01364 645506. Book early to avoid 
disappointment. Following the performances on Wednesday 28th and 
Friday 30th there will be a free question and answer session: “Is Pain 
God’s megaphone to rouse a deaf world?” 

THANK YOU 
Paul and Angela Hyland would like to thank all the parishioners who 
supported their ‘Open Garden’ last weekend. Thanks in no small way to 
your generosity, they raised over £500.00 for the work of the Hospices in 
Cornwall. 

DAY FOR LIFE 
Thank you to all who gave so generously for the Day for Life collection 
last weekend. £196.37 was raised to assist the work of the Anscombe 
Biothetics Centre and other life-related activities supported by the 
Church. 

COLLECTIONS 
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £301 per week.  
All cheques should be made payable to ‘PRCDTR St. Austell Parish’. 
Parish Collection: £667.00; Coffee: £9.35;  Parish Maintenance Fund: 
£5.00; Candles: £20.77; Flowers: £4.86;  Day for Life: £196.37. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound, especially: Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sylvia Austin, 
Marcella Beer, James Clapp, Mary Coupe, Trevor Crump, Milena Danielli, 
Mary Dineen, Eileen Drury, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Eileen Fuller, Helen 
Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley, Paul & Cynthia Longthorp, Carmen 
Matthews, Mary Maguire, Maria Consuelo Martyn, Eve Moore, Ian Parkinson, 
Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Nora Skerry, Jenny 
Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pauline Whitford, Sally Wilson. 
Please especially remember in your prayers Joan Insley who is in 
Treliske Hospital at this present time. 
 

We extend a warm welcome to all visitors on holiday in our 
parish. We pray that your time in Cornwall and here at St. 
Augustine’s will give you refreshment and a real sense of  
renewal. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 


